
Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee of the City of Harlan, Iowa – December 21, 2022 

The Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee met on Wednesday, December 21, 2022, at Noon in 
the Council Chambers, 711 Durant Street, Harlan, Iowa. 

 
Present:  Chairperson Richard Petersen, Jeanna Rudolph, Kyle Lindberg 

Absent:  None 

Also Present: Mayor Jay Christensen, Gene Gettys, Ashley Schleis, Jeff Musich, Roger Bissen, 
Tim Pederson, Todd Argotsinger, Dave Sturm with Snyder & Associates and 
Colburn Warner with HMU 

Chairman Petersen called the meeting to order.  

It was moved by Kyle Lindberg and seconded by Jeanna Rudolph to approve the agenda.  The 
motion carried unanimously. 
 
No conflicts of interest were stated. 
 
Reviewed Exchange Street parking. 

• No parking near HMU substation was discussed because of the safety concerns with access 
to the substation. It was moved by Kyle Lindberg and seconded by Jeanna Rudolph to 
recommend to City Council to add no parking near the substation on Exchange Street, per 
the map provided.  The motion carried unanimously. 

• Installation of No U-Turn signage. It was moved by Jeanna Rudolph and seconded by Kyle 
Lindberg to recommend to City Council to add a no U-turn sign on Exchange Street across 
from the substation.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 
Discussed options for structure at 4th & Main. There will be a meeting scheduled in late January 
and invite entities that use this structure frequently.  
 
There was discussion on street names and signage in the trailer park at 3002 12th Street. It was 
moved by Kyle Lindberg and seconded by Jeanna Rudolph to recommend to City Council to remove 
9th Street and 11th Street in the trailer park from mapping, remove 11th Street marker sign at 
Industrial, and add new street marker signs at Hunter Ridge and Industrial. Motion carried 
unanimously.  
 
There was discussion on parking on 12th Street and Tarkington Street. It was moved by Jeanna 
Rudolph and seconded by Richard Petersen to recommend to City Council to add a No Parking Here 
to Corner sign at 12th Street and Tarkington Street. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Representatives for ROW use for private storm sewer were not at the meeting and this item will be 
added to a future meeting. Representatives for additional parking regulations on 19th Street near 
schools were not at the meeting and this item will be added to a future meeting. 
 
There being no further business, meeting adjourned. 

These minutes are as recorded by the Secretary Ashley Schleis and are subject to committee approval 
at the next regular meeting. 


